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Kerry Kavanagh

From: Mike Mccord
Sent: Friday, January 09, 2009 12:11 PM
To: Kerry Kavanagh

Subject: RE: Alternate Reservoir Review - Application R-86763 Meriwether Farms, LLC; Chris Millich
(Popcorn Hill Reservoir #2)

Kerry, | would limit the storage season in the Gibson Gulch drainage to November through June.

From: Kerry Kavanagh

Sent: Friday, January 09, 2009 8:35 AM

To: Mike Mccord

Cc: KAVANAGH Kerry L

Subject: RE: Alternate Reservoir Review - Application R-86763 Meriwether Farms, LLC; Chris Millich (Popcorn Hill
Reservoir #2)

Water is available year round per wid 2-182 at 50% exceedance.

From: Mike Mccord

Sent: Friday, January 09, 2009 8:22 AM

To: Kerry Kavanagh

Subject: RE: Alternate Reservoir Review - Application R-86763 Meriwether Farms, LLC; Chris Millich (Popcorn Hill
Reservoir #2)

What is the proposed storage season?

From: Kerry Kavanagh

Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2009 4:14 PM

To: Mike Mccord

Cc: KAVANAGH Kerry L

Subject: Alternate Reservoir Review - Application R-86763 Meriwether Farms, LLC; Chris Millich (Popcorn Hill
Reservoir #2)

Mike,

We have a policy which requires us to get comments from Alternate Reservoir reviewers' before we can
proceed with a Final Order for an application.

I sent you a review sheet on 5/11/07 for RE: App R-86763 Meriwether Farms LLC. Chris Millich. The
application proposed the storage of 1.0 AF in Popcorn Hill Reservoir #2 from an unnamed spring (source 6),

tributary to Gibson Gulch, for multipurpose use.

I've attached a copy of the application form and the map. Please complete/return the form, or if you have
no concerns you can simply reply to this email.

Thanks for your help.

1/9/2009




